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Sports Achievements 

On Monday, Harley, Isaac and Tayden 
represented PBAS at the South Australian 
12 and under Golf Qualifying Event held at 
Port Hughes. Congratulations Isaac on 
finishing 3rd and advancing to the State 
Finals. 

Congratulations to Tahlia 
Stringer who has been 
selected to represent 
School Sport SA at the 
School Sport Australia 18 
Years and Under Bowls 
Championship. The 
championship will be 
held in Geelong, Victoria 
from Tuesday 17 to 
Friday 20 September 
2024.  
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Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 
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Dates to Remember 

Friday 2 August 
NYP Basketball Carnival 
Monday 5 August 
Japanese Students Visit 
Governing Council 
Wednesday 7 August 
SACE Evening 6.30pm 
Monday 12 August 
Japanese Students Visit 
Tuesday 13 August 
ICAS English 
Wednesday 14 to Friday 16 August 
SAPSASA Soccer 
Thursday 15 August 
Open Boys Basketball 
Friday 16 August 
Kadina Show 
Monday 19 to Friday 23 August 
Bookweek - Reading Is Magic 
Tuesday 20 August 
R - 1 Patch Performance 
Wednesday 21 August  
School Photos 
Thursday 22 August 
Bookweek Parade 10.15am 
Friday 23 August 
Regional Basketball Carnival 
(if required) 
Tuesday 27 August 
ICAS Math 
Governing Council Training 
Thursday 29 August 
SAPSASA YP Girls Football Carnival 

Welcome to term 3, I hope you had an enjoyable break. We are set for another 
busy term with SAPSASA, book week, theatre shows, Copper Coast and Royal 
Adelaide Shows, and of course, learning in the classroom. 
 

Semester 1 reports went home at the end of term 2. If you have any questions or 
concerns about your child’s report, please feel free to make an appointment with 
their teacher.  
 

This week we held school tours for interested parents. One tour focussed on 
starting school at PBAS, whilst the other looked at the many opportunities and 
fantastic facilities available to our secondary students. If you missed the tours and 
would like to know more, please don’t hesitate to contact the school to arrange a 
private tour. 
 

Next week, we are holding our annual SACE information evening for year 10/11 
students and their parents/carers. It provides information relevant to senior 
schooling and the subject counselling process. 
 

A reminder that Thursday 5 September is a student free day and Governing 
Council have approved a school closure day on Friday 6 September. Governing 
Councils may recommend to the Education Director the closure of a school for a 
maximum of one school day or two half days each school year for events of local 
significance which are primarily, but not necessarily restricted to district and 
which are of particular interest to a majority of parents and students, e.g. 
agricultural and horticultural shows, including the Royal Adelaide Show.  
 
Joelene Anderson 
Principal 

School captains 
Merredy and 

Amber delivered 
some donations 

to the 
community 

pantry. 



 

 

The Magic Reader   

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

This term, on Thursdays (at lunchtime), we will be having a different Magic reader in the library. Primary 

classes will have clues read to them daily, for them to guess who the Magic reader will be. Students will 

also do an art/craft activity which will be displayed in the library. We have chosen a range of books relating 

to Magic to help inspire some costumes for our week 5 Book Parade. 

Week 1 The magic book was Possum Magic and the Magic reader was Ms Bawden 



 

 

 The Olympics 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

Mr Townsend’s year 5/6 class have been learning about the history of the Olympics 
including the symbols, mascots, logos, host countries etc. 
 

We are also running our own DECATHLON (10 event) competition. The class is divided into 
6 countries.  
We have done 3 events so far. 



 

 

The Olympics 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

Last term, 5/6 students learnt a variety of Olympic country names, flags & locations in 
Japanese. We also looked at sports & how to write introductory sentences for real or 
imagined athletes.  

In Ms Bawden’s year 3/4 HASS class, students will be learning about the history of 

Australia’s involvement in both the Olympics & the Paralympics. Students will also be 

tracking the Australian Medal count in Paris & researching the history of the sports. 

Students looked at the history of our flags and the history of why we have green & gold 

sports uniforms. Students are designing a poster to cheer on the “Aussies” with a 

combination of our National flag, and Aboriginal & Torres Strait island flags. They will be on 

display in the Library and in the Front Office. 



 

 

 School and Community Notices 

COME AND TRY GOLF 

SESSION 

AGES 5 - 17 YEARS 
Tuesday August 6th  

4.15 - 5.15pm 

Meet at No. 7 Black  

(near the footy scoreboard) 

 

For more information ring 

Karissa 0475 596 100 

Or  

Nick 0400 048 775 



 

 

School and Community Notices    



 

 

 Term 3 Calendar and Canteen Roster 

Term 3 2024 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun 

Week  
3 

5/8 
Japanese 
Students Visiting 
Governing 
Council 

6/8 
 

7/8 
SACE Evening 6.30pm 

8/8 9/8 10/8, 11/8 

Week  
4 

12/8 
Japanese 
Students Visiting 

13/8 
ICAS English 

14/8 
SAPSASA Soccer 

15/8 
 
Open Boys 
Basketball 

16/8 
 
Kadina Show 

17/8, 18/8 

Week  
5 

19/8 
Bookweek 

20/8 
 
Patch 
Performance (R-1 
classes) 

21/8 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 

22/8 
 
Bookweek Parade 
10.15am  

23/8 
 
5/6 Regional 
Basketball carnival 
(if required) 

24/8, 25/8 

Week  
6 

26/8 
 

27/8 
ICAS Math 
Governing 
Council Training 

28/8 29/8 
SAPSASA YP Girls 
Football Carnival 

30/8 
WEAR IT PURPLE 
DAY 

31/8,1/9 

Week  
7 

2/9 3/9 
Adelaide Show 

4/9 5/9 
 
STUDENT FREE 
DAY 

6/9 
 
SCHOOL CLOSURE 

7/9, 8/9 

CANTEEN ROSTER - Please let front office know if you are able to help 

 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5 

Monday Megan Harris 
Volunteer  

Required 
Megan Harris 

Tuesday CANTEEN NOT OPEN  

Wednesday 
Volunteer  

Required 
Megan Harris 

Volunteer 

Required 

Thursday CANTEEN NOT OPEN  

Friday 
Volunteer  

Required 
Jess Hewett Jess Hewett 


